
 
March 2020 

Thank You for Your 
Prayers & Support in 
these Unprecedented 
Times! 

This past March, before 
the lockdown, Bible clubs 
continued the first half of 
the month, as well as 
campus ministry, street 
evangelism in Rochester’s 
downtown area, and a 
mosque outreach in the 
Southern Tier.  

Currently, I’m in a new 
venture, creating Bible 
Club content on my 
YouTube channel. Two 
videos are up so far - 
Please check them out! 
Here are the links: The 
Widow of Nain and Jesus 
& Simon the Pharisee. 

I have also started a 
mailbox club for children 
stuck at home. 

And other ideas are in the 
works!! 

As Adoniram Judson 
said, “The future is as 
bright as the promises 
of God!” 

 

Mini March Message 
Open Air Campaigners: Erin Chervenak 
 
 
 

 
 

Putting the Bible Club online has begun! 

 
My first online message in progress: Jesus meets the Widow of Nain at the 

town gate! 
 

 
A couple of our last Bible Clubs before the shutdown. 

I’m trusting the Lord to use this as a time of prayer, planning, preparation, 
and plowing forward! This season shall pass, and I want to be ready for all 

the Lord has ahead! 

  And let the 

 

The Spirit and the Bride say 
"Come!" And let the one who hears 

say, "Come!" Let the one who is 
thirsty come; and let the one who 

wishes take the free gift of the 
water of life. Revelation 22:17 

Presenting Christ By All Means Everywhere 

https://youtu.be/HNlaxaoK3KM
https://youtu.be/HNlaxaoK3KM
https://youtu.be/HEX-x6DV5-c
https://youtu.be/HEX-x6DV5-c


 
 

March Scrapbook 
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